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Wates Residential is working in partnership with London Borough of Wandsworth to deliver 71 
much needed homes within the Borough, leaving a lasting legacy for the entire community and 

supporting our vision that  

“everyone deserves a great place to live!” 

  

Our progress to date 

Wates have now completed the enabling 
works to the site: 

 Reinstated the hoarding line to 
Gaitskell Court car park. 
 

 Removal of all ground obstructions. 
These were predominately old 
concrete footings and drainage 
from the municipal laundry that 
occupied the site prior to the 2nd 
World War. 
 

 Carried out Unexploded Ordinance 
Surveys to all pile locations. 
 

 Installed a pile mat ready for the 
piling rig to work from. 

Our upcoming works 

On the 6th of January we will be taking 
delivery of the Piling Rig and will 
commence the installation of the piles. 
This will take approximately 5 weeks to 
complete. 

How you can reach us 

Contact details: 
Stuart Hamilton 
(Project Manager) 
07547 572 365 
Emergency contact details: 

As above 

Our working hours 

The site will be closed 
from Tuesday the 24th 
December and will 
reopen on Monday the 
6th January 


